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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion for maintenance and local upgrades. 

Trundle Central School facilities upgrade 

As part of this investment, Trundle Central will receive a share of $4.2 million funding to 
upgrade teaching and learning facilities in Building F. 

This includes: 

• upgrading the school’s science lab, preparation room and storeroom 
• replacing and repositioning work benches in the science lab 
• upgrading gas and electrical lines 
• replacing vinyl floor coverings 
• painting the science lab. 

Construction is planned to begin in late April, following a tender process, with upgrades 
completed by Term 3 2025. 

More information 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the details below. 
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